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Stephen J. Puleo

From: John K. Wescott

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 4:56 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: Beaulieu Drive

Hey Steve,  

 

I trust you’ve had a great holiday season!  Anyhow, the fire department is always set with the Beaulieu subdivision 

revision. 

 

Respectfully,   

 

John K.Wescott 

Deputy Fire Chief  

Inspections, Prevention, Operations  

CPE-I, CFI-I 

 


